Mid Maine Hog Chapter Meeting
March 6, 2021

Frank called the meeting to order at 12:06 PM at The Pit BBQ.
Frank led the meeting with the Pledge.
There were 34 members no guests.

1 new bike deal Frank presented Larry and Lisa Saucier with a guardian bell from the chapter.
Congratulations on the purchase of a 2021 blackened crimson Tri Glide.

Over 200 people participated in the poker walk.
Officer updates

Scott: John is trying to keep events going with the open house, beach party and lady’s garage. Harley
is cutting back on production. They are expecting a shipment of 21 bikes that are on back order.

Greg Foster: checking has 2954.62 savings 1774.07 for a total of 4728.69
Mark Fournier: Nothing
Karen Tanguay: we have 44 members paid up to date.

Sandy Bruno: Ride planning is after the May 1* meeting. Bring ideas for the upcoming riding season.
We may have pizza and desserts for the ride meeting May 1% or “pot luck” which will be discussed at the
April meeting.

Hot line phone number is 758-0633.

Anita Maheux: Please email Anita at laharleychick@gmail.com if you want to sell something in the
newsletter marketplace section of the newsletter. Please give Anita the details and your contact
information by March 10",

Don Gabriel: Web master and liaison for the Iron Adventure Rally.

Iron adventure is in Ludlow VT July 15-17, 2021. Do not call the hotel directly. Call the numbers that are
on the web site if you want the Iron Adventure discounts.

Web site is updated.
Tony Bruno: Nothing.

The chapter still needs members to fill some of the Secondary Officer Positions (Head Road Captain,
Ladies of Harley, Historian and Road Captains).


mailto:laharleychick@gmail.com

New Business

A group of HOG members from Wisconsin will be coming to Maine on June 19™. They would like to ride
with us. Frank will put a couple rides together, but he cannot lead he has other commitments.

We made $227.50 for the 50/50 for the poker walk the winner was Mike O’Clair.
April meeting will be at Pedro’s?? Frank will talk to them for a limited menu.
Frank is working with Chantelle on a chapter membership blast to try to increase membership.

Ride 350: To update your mileage with HOG take a picture of your odometer and bring it to Bob Deblois
along with your VIN #. Ride 365 starts fresh every year.

Old Business
2021 dues need to be paid.

Membership updating the MMHOG pamphlet tri-fold Sandy is working on updating it. When it’s done
Frank will have 250 made up.

Still need Secondary officers (Head Road Captain, Ladies of Harley, Historian, and Road Captains)
Open Discussion

Meeting adjourned at 12:43. Lunch provided by The Pit BBQ.



